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 November 7, 2014 
 
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  Driver License Terminal Data Card (MV-1) Paper Stock 
 
The Department of Motor Vehicles is transitioning to a lighter weight paper when 
printing the Driver License Terminal Data Card, (also known as the MV-1.)  As this new 
paper stock is phased in, law enforcement will see the MV-1 printed on two different 
paper stock in the field; both versions are approved, valid and official.   
 
Thank you. 
 
              Barbara J. Fiala 
              Commissioner 


